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Newsletter                                               Issue № 2  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a long autumn term, and I thought it might be useful for me to update you about things happening at 

Whitley Abbey. 

Staffing wise Mrs Davis will be coming back following maternity leave to 4D, week beginning 9th December. We 

would all like to thank Mrs Ferguson for all her hard work looking after the class. We wish her all the very best in 

the future. 

Thank you to everyone who came to our parents’ evenings. It was great to see you in school supporting the 

children’s learning. A big thank you to the Head Boys and Girls who collected your views about our school. We 

are evaluating these, and we hope to get a response to you before Christmas. 

It was wonderful to see so many Y3 parents join us for a Design and Technology afternoon last week. It was 

great to see adults and children sharing their learning and working together to solve problems.  

We decided a number of months ago to take all the children to the theatre and last 

week everyone went to see a show or a pantomime. Thank you to all the staff and 

parents who supported this experience, I’m sure everyone appreciated going and 

the memories created. I understand we took over the Belgrade Theatre and 

Warwick Arts Centre with smiles and laughter and it was great to receive such 

positive feedback about the children’s behaviour, despite coming back a little wet 

and apparently Mr Evetts put in a star performance. 

We have worked hard to ensure the school is a stimulating, exciting and safe place to learn in. You may have 

noticed the murals and new signage we have had put up. This will help the children to remember what they are 

learning in PSHE, History and Geography. In addition to this, the display in the blue hall will remind everyone 

what is driving our personalised curriculum.  

Unfortunately, we have taken down the two seating areas which were under the trees, due to the rooves being 

rotten but we are looking to develop the front playground, and the children will be part of this. We have also had 

some problems with damage caused in the toilets by children. This is not acceptable, and I have spoken to the 

classes involved. 

We have had a number of calls from people living around the school about unsupervised children running on 

gardens. Please can I ask you to ensure that your child is well supervised on the school site and near dangerous 

roads. 

Today we are putting up the decorations around school and there are lots 

of happy faces.  

 

 Kind Regards,  
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Mr Robbie Walker 

Headteacher   

Whitley Abbey Primary School 

 

 

Happy Birthday to the following children 

        

Forename Year Forename Year Forename Year Forename Year Forename Year 

Salwa Nursery2 Finn Year 01 Daraley Year 02 Jessica-Rose Year 04 Arsh Year 05 

Jacob Nursery2 Nawal Year 01 Zidane Year 03 Niya Year 04 Jolin Year 05 

Husaina Year  R Thakshan Year 01 Isaac Year 03 Cody Year 04 Joshua Year 05 

Sebby Year  R Sam Year 01 Chetana Year 03 Olivia Year 04 Mercy Year 05 

Ishan Year  R Nathaniel Year 01 Yanah Year 03 Daleen Year 04 Millie Year 05 

Aisha Year  R Amelia Year 01 Sabir Year 03 Manwa Year 04 Keeva Year 05 

Ellie Year R Isabella Year 01 Geetha Saanvi Year 03 Michael Year 04 Kathleen Year 06 

Ace Year R Lilly Year 02 Abdullah Year 03 Lucas Year 05 Andrew Year 06 

Sri Year  R Vanya Year 02 Amina Year 03 Seraya Year 05 Ab Year 06 

Mohak Year  R Preston Year 02 Berty Year 03 Alex Year 05 Ewan Year 06 

Amy Year R Hanzala Year 02 Ajana Year 04 George Year 05 Ezmae Year 06 

Musa Year R Chikamso Year 02 Lucas Year 04 Jack Year 05 Harley Year 06 

Skyla-Rose Year 01 Mikaeel Year 02 Yashvardhan Year 04 Aleksander Year 05 Ronel Year 06 

Jessica Year 01 Nikita Year 02 Lexi-Rose Year 04 Folabomi Year 05 Judah Year 06 

Neeraj Year 01 Stefania Year 02 Varshitha Year 04 Shreyansh Year 05 Igor Year 06 

Nihal Year 01 Marshall Year 02 Ali Year 04 Pranavi Year 05 Logan Year 06 

Nima Year 01 Temitope Year 02 Elisabeta Year 04 Adithya Year 05 Tilly Year 06 
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Dates for your diary 

 
 
 

 

Date 2024 Event 

Tuesday 10th December Y4 Solihull College & Enterprise Centre Trip 

Thursday 12th December EYFS Nativity - YR Parents Welcome (9:05am) 

Monday 16th December  Nursery Carols – Parents Welcome (9:05 AM session & 3:20 PM session) 

Monday 16th December  Y1/2 Carols – Parents Welcome (2:45pm) 

Wednesday 17th December Y5/6 Carols – Parents Welcome (2:45pm) 

Wednesday 18th December Christmas Dinner – Wear Christmas Jumper / Outfits 

Thursday 19th December  Y3/4 Carols – Parents Welcome (2:45pm) 

Friday 20th December Last day of School break up for Christmas – NON-UNIFORM DAY 

Monday 6th January  School Closed (Teacher Training Day) 

Tuesday 7th January  All pupils return to school 

Monday 13th January Young Voices Concert 

Thursday 16th January  Y2 Butterfly Farm Trip  

Tuesday 28th January  Y5 Islamic Experience Exhibition Trip 

Monday 3rd February YR & Y6 Heights and Weights 

Friday 14th February Last Day of School Break up for Half Term 

Monday 24th February All Pupils Return to School 


